Sent: 9/07/2020 9:45:57 PM
Subject: Online Submission

09/07/2020

MS Nicole Rando
14B Bate AVE
Allambie NSW 2100
Nicrando@gmail.com

RE: DA2020/0552 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

Good afternoon,
I'm very concerned about the environmental impact of the proposed new apartments (x24) at

Allambie Rd.
| strongly oppose any new developments which encroach on the bushland or national park

around the dam.

The natural environment is much more precious and valuable for the benefit of the whole
community, than a few more units for the sake of a few.

Please consider declining the proposal to help keep Allambie beautiful.



